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7th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you are well and beginning to feel some normality beginning to return to our lives.  

As a school, we will be closing for the summer break on Tuesday 21st July.  Our food support and delivery 

from Morrisons will stop on Friday 17th July.  Until then, we will continue to deliver as many provisions as 

we can.  There will be non-perishable items, which you could store to use over time.  

We appreciate that your circumstances may continue over the next few weeks, and would not like to 

think of you struggling in anyway.  If you do need any additional support with food.  Agape, is a wonderful 

local food bank provider, who are always willing to help and support.  We work closely with them and 

have done for several years.  They would be more than willing to support you, should you need them.  

Their details are:  

Agape Food Bank: We are open from 12-2pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays but can be contacted in an 

emergency on 07858 692289. You can also email us, agapecare@live.co.uk.  

Keep safe and keep well,  

Kind regards 

 

Mr A Raistrick 

Executive Headteacher 
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